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May 18, 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

The Tanque Verde Unified School District recently participated in the voluntary Public School 

Drinking Water Lead Screening Program conducted by the Arizona Department of 

Environmental Quality. 

We are pleased to report the Arizona Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) has shared 

the lead screening results for drinking water samples collected at all Tanque Verde Unified 

District schools and the district administration building, and the test results for ALL sites were 

determined to be less than the screening level. All ADEQ sample collection and screening 

protocols were followed.  

To review the original district letter regarding the ADEQ Public School Drinking Water Lead 

Screening Program, please Click Here. 

To learn more about the screening program or to view the testing results as they are made 
available online, please visit the ADEQ website: http://azdeq.gov/LeadScreeningProg.  
  
Sincerely,  

 
Tanque Verde Unified School District 
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